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Thank you Mr Chair, 

 

1  This would be Singapore’s intervention. 

 

2  Singapore thanks you Mr Chair and your team for your leadership of 

the working group and we thank fellow delegations for the constructive discussions 

that we have had on the draft Articles. 

 

3  Singapore acknowledges that the draft Articles are an important 

contribution to the field of international law governing response to disasters. They 

can serve as a useful guide for States and others engaged in disaster relief. We will 

be carefully considering the views that have been expressed on the ILC’s 

recommendation and will engage constructively in the negotiations on the draft 

resolution in the coming days. 

 

4  Thank you. 

 
………………. 


